
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5/14/2023 

CALL TO WORSHIP 
“Blessed is everyone who fears the Lord, 

who walks in his ways!  
You shall eat the fruit of the labor  

of your hands;  
you shall be blessed,  

and it shall be well with you.”  
(Psalm 128:1-2, ESV)) 

 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

WORSHIP IN SONG 

 

FAMILY TALK 

Dr. Kent Nozaki 

 

PROCLAMATION OF GOD’S WORD 

“The Most Important Lesson 

 I Ever Learned” 

 1 Samuel 16:1-13 

Pastor Fred Tanizaki 

 

PRESENTATION OF TITHES & 

OFFERINGS 
“May the Lord give strength to his people!  

May the Lord bless his people with peace!”  

(Psalm 29:11, ESV) 

 

CLOSING SONG 

 

         BENEDICTION 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• CELEBRATION OF GOD’S FAITHFULNESS.  Thank you all for celebrating 
God’s Faithfulness with us last Sunday.  We were so blessed to hear about 
God’s wonderful answer to our prayers and to witness the installation of 
Pastor Nick. If you missed it the service is available on our website. 

• CELEBRATING OUR MOTHERS.  We honor and remember all mothers today.  
Please join us for a brunch today after service. 

• PASTOR FRED AND MARY.  Pastor Fred will be concluding his formal time 
with us as interim/transitional pastor.  We are thankful for his love and care 
as he ministered to all of us for the last year and a half.  He and Mary will be 
missed but not forgotten as they will always be part of the PVBC family. 

• “2 X 4” Trinity Food Pantry Donations Campaign. Thank you for donating to 
the Trinity Food Pantry Campaign.  Food donations are still collected every 
Sunday. Contacts: Nancy H. Louise C. or Susan L. 

• LINE DANCE OUTREACH ON SAT 20TH AT 10 AM IN THE FELLOWSHIP HALL.  

• YOUTH ACTIVITIES.  See email for upcoming Youth activities.   
Youth Grad Night on 6/16 at PVBC.  Contact:  Aimee 

• RECURRING ON-LINE GIVING DONORS. 
Go to http://www.pvbc.com/support-pvbc to set up your account via 
Subsplash for on-line giving.  See Janet Nozaki for questions. 

• BAPTISM & MEMBERSHIP. 

If you are considering membership or baptism contact Pastor Nick. 

• CHILDREN’S MINISTRY NEWS. Our Sunday school classes will be available to 

meet in person. Check in with Ms Linda and Ms Janet for all updates 

• STAY IN TOUCH WITH PVBC VIA TEXT MESSAGING NUMBER  888-890-

1101. OPT-IN to receive text messages about worship services, special 

events, and important announcements. Text”PVBC” to 888-890-1101 

 

http://www.pvbc.com/support-pvbc


2023  

CONNECT WITH US 

 

SENIOR PASTOR 

Pastor Nicholas Tawa 

nick@pvbc.com  

(424) 337-0516 

 

TRANSITION PASTOR 

Pastor Fred Tanizaki 

pastorfred.pvbc@gmail.com 

 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY CO-DIRECTOR 

Linda Okumura  linda@pvbc.com 

 

MINISTRY INTERN 

Aimee Chao aimeemchao@gmail.com 

 

CHURCH SITE  

28 Moccasin Lane 

Rolling Hills Estates 

pvbc.com 

 

CHURCH OFFICE 

4010 Palos Verdes Dr. N.  #101 

Rolling Hills Estates 

secretary@pvbc.com 

(310) 541-1811 

 

MINISTRY CONTACTS 

Children: Janet Nozaki, Linda Okumura 

Youth: Anne Smith, Aimee Chao 

Adult: Scott Van Kampen 

Caring & Fellowship:  Eleanor Huang 

Facilities: Dean Sato 

Missions: Cynthia Uemura, Weimin Chen 

Worship:  Kris Sato 

Treasurer: Kevin Tambara 

Moderator:  Karen Hostetler 

 

CALENDAR 
 

5/21 

“Practicing Gratitude” 

Pastor Nick Tawa 

 

SMALL GROUPS 

Check with small group leaders to 

confirm meetings 

 

Wed 7:30 PM – Men’s in PV  

   Rev Sam 

Thurs  9:30 AM – Women’s  

   Sharon N 

Thurs 7:30 PM Young Adult 

   Scott  

Thurs 7:30 PM - Women’s 

  (Torrance) Lynne Y 

Thurs 7 PM - Women’s (PV) 

   Cindy A 

Fri  7:15 PM Men’s 

   Kevin 

 

mailto:nick@pvbc.com

